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 9th January 2023 
 

STUKELEY UNIVERSITY 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am delighted to share some very exciting news with you about the re-launch of Stukeley University for 
pupils in Y1 – Y6. 
 
On Monday 6th and Tuesday 7th February, William Stukeley Primary School will once again be 
transformed into ‘Stukeley University’. This innovative scheme is aimed at raising pupil aspiration and 
providing new opportunities for our children. 
 
Next week, staff will present a range of seminars to the children, who will then select five seminars that 
they would most like to do. Of these, each child will be allocated two seminars; one which they will 
attend for the full day on the 6th February and the other for the full day on the 7th. 
 
Each seminar will make specific links to potential career paths; thus, engaging children & raising the 

aspirations of our pupils.  

At this time, we are not asking pupils to wear a Stukeley University t-shirt, which some of you may 

remember from previous years. Children will attend school in their normal school uniform, unless their 

allocated seminar requires specific clothing (eg: outdoor wear). We will inform individuals of this prior to 

the commencement of the seminars. 

On the University days only, Willoughby Foods will be providing a packed lunch option only, as children 

will be eating in classrooms. Details to follow. 

Next week, we will send out copies of the University prospectus, via ParentMail, so that you may see the 

fabulous experiences available. 

I am sure that you will agree that this is a fantastic opportunity for your children. I look forward to 

reporting back to you on their progress and enjoyment. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Handson 


